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Attendees: 

 

Doug Graff – President  

David Blackwood – Vice President 

Jeffrey Neal– Secretary  

David Hering – Treasurer 

Bill Trunzo – Director 

Brent Rosinski – Director 

Guy Puglisi – Trustee  

Ryan McPherson 

Jason Metzger 

Cristine Digioia 

Laura Scott 

David Wright 

Efrain Cervantes 

 

 

  

Board Members Absent: 

Joel Castillo – Director 

Chris Reynolds – Director 

 

 

President called the meeting to order 6:30 p.m.  

 

President’s Report  

- Results of Election 

 Vice President….. Joel Castillo 

 Secretary….. Jeffrey Neal 

 Directors…… Brent Rosinski, Jason Metzger, Laura Scott, Cristine Digioia 

- Love Program Application needs to be filled out.    Discussion about certain wording in the email.  

D.Hering will complete and submit to SNAPI to see if we get included. 

- Attended Closet Ball this past month.  

- Attended several Rodeo Roundtable meetings – plan to be at Rodeo next month – we will see you 

there. 

 

Vice President’s Report  

- Membership – 98 

- Requested nominations for April member of the month for activities performed in March: 

 Laura Scott – for her work on the Rodeo Education day. 

 

Secretary’s Report 

- Minutes from March meeting were presented.  J.Neal moved to approve the minutes.  Second-

G.Puglisi.  Discussion.  Approved by unanimous verbal vote. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

- Report submitted. 

- Updated Rodeo budget from reports circulated. 

- Several events in March – Miss Cowpatty, Rodeo Madness.   Good month, $1,362.36 

- B.Trunzo moved approve the Cash Control Measures to be used for Rodeo 2014.  Second-

B.Rosinski.  Discussion.   Approved by unanimous verbal vote.  

 

Trustee’s Report 

- No report submitted. 
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Director-At-Large Reports 

- Bill – no report 

- Brent – no report 

 

Royalty Team 

- Team met with Stoli regarding upcoming opportunities 

- IGRA fundraiser will be in July.   Hope to see you all there.  

- Closet Ball went very well.   Two contestants participated and raised some great dollars. 

- Have seen several consider interest in Royalty activities for next year.  

 

Fundraising 

- Fundraising committee meeting was only lightly attended.  

- Rubicon (Stoney’s) is Latin on several nights, but Gay Latin on Sundays.   Suggested having 

some representation there to talk about Rodeo. 

- Court was looking to switch some dates for October.   The requested dates conflict with Finals.   

Discussion.   Fundraising team is directed to review the options with Court for a shared event. 

 

- Upcoming Events 

 Watch the online Calendar for all the events upcoming. 

 Next fundraising meeting will be May 15
th

 at 6:30 p.m. at The Center.  

 

BigHorn Rodeo  

- Report submitted. 

- Next RPC is Tuesday, March 25, 2014 at 6:30 pm at the Center 

 

Rodeo Education  

- Set for Saturday, March 29
th
, 10 a.m. 

- Henderson Saddle Association property located off of Sunset Road. 

 

Public Relations 

- Reviewed information for what is going with Rodeo 

- Rodeo press release will be going out this week. 

- Website is up and working.   Mobile version is being reviewed. 

- Text program is working. 

 

Historian 

- Thank you to the Board for putting your trust in me for this position. 

- Current working on archiving and itemizing all items available. 

- Working on putting together yearbooks to show organization activities, Board Elections, Royalty 

Teams, Activities, etc. 

 

Newsletter 

- Deadline for submissions for pictures, articles and information is 23rd for the next newsletter. 

- Thank you for submitting items for the monthly newsletter. 

- There are still a lot of gaps and all contributions will be reviewed.   News@NGRA.com 
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NGRA State Convention 

- State Convention – Sunday, June 22
nd

 11 a.m. – 3 p.m.  Casa De-Baygo.    David Blackwood will 

act as Chair and will ask another member for assistance.   Secretary will set up the email blasts. 

 

Unfinished Business 

- None. 

 

New Business 

- PR and Treasurer discussed sizes of the data files that are being generated from the website and 

flyer development.   Suggested we research for either an external hard drive – or storage in the 

cloud.   Directed to do this with fundraising dollars.. 

 

 

Quorum was established. 

 

General Membership 

- Requested nominations for February member of the month for activities performed in January: 

 Laura Scott – for her work on the Rodeo Education day.  Laura declined. 

 Brent & David for their work for the website. 

- B.Trunzo. moved to accept by acclamation.   J.Neal-Second.   Discussion.  Approved by 

verbal vote.  

- Congratulations to Brent Rosinski & David Hering. 

 

Board adjourned at 7:42 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jeffrey Neal, NGRA Secretary 


